
Autumn Term 

Sports 

Some of our children were selected to represent St Mary’s in the New Age 

Kurling competition at Sandymoor High School. The children performed very 

well winning all of their group games to make the semi-finals. They 

unfortunately lost their semi-final match but still finished a fantastic 3
rd
 overall 

in Halton. 

                                 

 

 


